
Letters to the Editor 

Dear Dan: 
I want to take this opportunity to thank you and Irene 

for devoting much of the summer issue of FLORIDA 
GREEN in helping FTGA promote our recent Confer-
ence and Show. 

I was particularly impressed with the way Irene com-
bined information from several sources into one smooth 
flowing, easily-read article. The coverage and publicity 
given to us from the articles, ads, and editorial were sig-
nificant in increasing the attendance as well as "getting 
the word out." 

Again, Dan, thanks for your help in support of FTGA 
and continued success as editor of FLORIDA GREEN. 

Sincerely, 

William E. Nass, Editor 
FLORIDA TURF DIGEST 

Dear Dan: 

Congratulations! Your newsletter has been selected a 
winner in the 1985 GCSAA Chapter Newsletter Con-
test. 

A news release will be distributed soon to affiliated 
chapters and news media giving official, public notifica-
tion of the contest results. An article will also be pub-
lished in the January issue of Golf Course Management 
on the winning newsletters and the contest details. 

You will be recognized for your outstanding work during 
the Opening Session of the 57th International Golf 
Course Conference and Show in San Francisco. I hope 
you can be present. Please notify Bill Shelton, GCSAA 
Media Relations Manager, of your intentions regarding 
attendance. You will then be notified of the details of the 
presentation. 

You should be proud of this accomplishment. A lot of 
hard work and time is required to publish a newsletter 
— especially a winning newsletter. 

Hope to see you in San Francisco. 

Cordially, 

James M. Taylor, Sr., CGCS 

Chairman, Communications/Awards Committee 

Dear Dan: 

As you can obviously notice from the stationery, I am 
once again a golf course superintendent. It all happened 
very fast; I saw the job listed in the G.C.S.A.A. referral 
service, sent my resume in, went to two interviews, and 
in a two week period became the golf course supt. 

However, the main reason for this letter is to tell you 
how exceptional the Fall 1985 issue of "The Florida 
Green" was. One of the sentences on the, last page 
expressed it very well, "How do we top this issue?" I 
keep asking myself that question, but then your next 
issue comes out and answers it. Since I am in Kansas 
City and my family is in Peoria trying to sell our house, I 
left the issue with my wife. I told her to read about San 
Francisco because everything she wanted to know 
about the town was covered. You and your staff did not 
miss anything; plus you still had space to cover excel-
lent topics like two-way radios. 

I would appreciate it if you could change my mailing 
address to Blue Hills C.C., 777 W. Burning Tree Drive, 
Kansas City, MO. 64145. I am looking forward to seeing 
you in San Francisco. 

Respectfully, 

Dave Fearis 
C.G.C.S. 

Mr. Dan Jones, C G C S 
Banyan Golf Club 
9059 Ranch Road 
W. Palm Beach, FL 33411 

Dear Dan: 

I really was impressed with the cover on your fall issue 
of The Florida Green and your pre-conference coverage 
inside. It all reminded me to remind you that we are 
looking forward to your conference article in our April 
issue. 

Sincerely, 

Eldon Miller 
Editor & Publisher 
Club Management Magazine 




